
EDGARTOWN BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES  6/01/2020 
 
PRESENT:Alan Gowell,chairman of the Board;Donna L. Goodale, member of the Board;Christopher 
Scott, member of the Board;Jo-Ann Resendes, Principal Assessor; Cindy Sherman, Administrative 
Assistant; Ed Pierce Data Collector 
 
The chairman brought the zoom meeting to order at 9:12am. 
 
Jo-Ann asked the board if they reviewed the meeting minutes. 
 
Jo-Ann let the Board know that Cindy Sherman, administrative assistant, has been working in the 
office and that Ed Pierce, data collector, is working in the field until 3:00pm when Cindy leaves.  He is 
to do data entry and prep for the next day’s field work after 3:00 p.m.  He then will start the next day 
in the field.  
 
Jo-Ann let the board know that she would be coming into the office on Tuesday to start the FY 21 
preliminary tax billing. 
 
The Board voted to go into executive session to review job applicants for the principal assessor 
positionand to return to the regular meeting:  Ms. Goodale - yes, Mr. Gowell – yes, Mr. Scott-yes.  
Executive session began at9:20 am and the board returned to regular session at 9:40 am. 

 
Ed informed the board he has almost finished collecting all the data for Chappaquiddick but it is 
going slow as usual but he plugging along as best he can. 
 
The board postponed approving minutes until their next meeting. 
 
After motion made and seconded, the meeting was adjourned at 9.48 am. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
Cindy Sherman 
Administrative Assistant 


